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WELCOME BACK!!! 
It is great to have you back to work, as a union we will push the company to maintain safe work 
practices. Our safety department has been working together to prepare for this re-opening. Things 
will look vastly different on the shop floor, the changes are a result of the guidance information 
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), World Health Organization (WHO) 
and the Occupational Safety and Health Act (OSHA). We realize that any change is difficult but 
this too shall pass and before you know it we will get back to some type of new normalcy. 

 

As many of you have read on social media, the dayshift is beginning today on May 18th 2020 with 
the afternoon shift starting up in the beginning of June. This will be a phased start up that may 
take a while to ramp up to full speed. We anticipate slowly adding more shifts and employees, 
please be patient as we work through this ever changing situation. 

 

A recent 60 Minutes television episode showed how our UAW workers were on the front line 
preparing masks, face shields and ventilators. We are proud of all the UAW members who were 
involved in this effort to save lives and we grieve for the families that lost loved ones during this 
pandemic. 

New TFT Hiring 
The final step of the Preferential Placement Hierarchy was completed. Five out of zone skilled 
tradesmen elected to come to CEP1 as production workers. This means that 25 TFT's will now 
transition to in-progression full time status in the very near future. This is in addition to the 
107 TFT’s recently converted to in-progression. These additional 25 in-progression conversion 
employees will also be eligible for the remainder of the $9000.00 signing bonus ($5500.00). 
 

In Solidarity, 
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